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May 15,1996 j

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission I

Director Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards !
Washington, D. C. 20555 '

Sir: |

The following letter is a request for renewal of the Defiance Plant, Powertram Division,
General Motors; Quality Assurance (QA) program, to meet the requirements of 10 CFR
part 71.

Attached to this cover letter is a copy of our QA program, and of our cunent procedures;
CO 30-1, " Organizational Structure and Intemal Inspection System of the Radiography
Program", CO 30-6 " Survey ofIncoming and Outgoing Radiographic Sources", LO-1
" Organizational Structure and Intemal Inspection for the Cupola Level Gage Program", LG2-1
" Organizational Structure and Intemal Inspection for the Cupola Level Gage Pmgram", TO-1
" Organizational Structure and Intemal Inspection of the Tomography Program", andTO-6
" Survey ofIncoming and Outgoing Radiographic Sources" These procedures define our pmgram i

for each area, and each type of source material used.

Also attached is the application fee for this renewal.

Please feel free to contract me should any question arise.

Sincerely,

op
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